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LAKE TECHNICAL COLLEGE – 4TH ANNUAL CAREER TECHXPO 

 

Eustis, FL – Lake Technical College is opening its doors on Monday, April 8th from 4:30pm-7pm for the 
fourth annual Career TechXpo!  Everyone is invited to this open house event.  Last year, over 200 people 
attended the Career TechXpo – we hope to have an even bigger turnout this year.  

During the event, participants will be able to stop by and visit as many programs as they’d like.  

They will get to: 

 Meet the instructors – Learn about the program and gain valuable insight 
into various career fields and job opportunities. 

 Tour the program areas – See the classrooms and get a feel for the hands-
on approach of career and technical education. 

 Experience the LTC culture - Chat with current students about their career-
centered training and future goals.   

 
Participants can choose to be entered to win LTC items and Lake Tech scholarships! 

The TechXpo will take place at the main campus – 2001 Kurt Street, Eustis FL.  

Instructors from the Institute of Public Safety (IPS) will be in the lobby to discuss the programs available 
at the IPS campus. Representatives from the Admissions, Business, and Financial Aid offices will also be 
available to answer registration, enrollment, and payment questions. 

 

We’re proud of what we do here at Lake Tech and we can’t for new students to begin learning their 
career in a year. 

 

Lake Technical College is a public, post-secondary institution that offers high quality training for many promising careers.  
The main campus is located at 2001 Kurt St., Eustis. The Institute of Public Safety is located at 1565 Lane Park Cutoff, Tavares.  

“Like” Lake Tech on Facebook, www.facebook.com/laketech or “follow” on Instagram and Twitter, @LakeTechCollege. 
Visit the website www.laketech.org, or call (352) 589-2250 for more information. 

 
If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Christine Robertson at 352-589-2250 Ext. 1835 or email at clinec@lake.k12.fl.us.  
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